

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

- t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074
- e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk
 w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Friday 22nd March

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

International Epilepsy Day

Next Tuesday 26th March it is International Epilepsy Day and as two of our pupils suffer with epilepsy we have decided to support this very worthy cause. Therefore next Tuesday the children can wear their own clothes and something purple for a minimum donation of £1. This can be an item of clothing or an accessory. Thank you for your support.

Reminders

Tonight we are having a Race Night and tickets are still available on ParentPay or on the door. It will be a very enjoyable evening and I hope to see you there.

Thank you to those who have returned the St Joseph Penny boxes for Caritas. We will continue to collect the boxes throughout Lent and up to Easter.

Thank you for your continued support in all we do for our children.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





